
Dear Year 2, 

It's been lovely this week welcoming more smiley Year 2 faces into the 
classrooms and having fun writing and publishing your own 'Eye Spy with my 
Rainbow Eye' poems inspired by Pie Corbett. 

As we approach our final week together in Year 2 we will be taking a trip 
down memory lane and celebrating all your achievements as well as 
getting ready for the next part of your journey. 

Next week the Home Learning is all about making Memory Boxes and 
putting in those memory boxes special memories of your time at Hamstel 
Infants.  Maths is all about shape and your activities have been posted out if 
you are still learning at home. 

Myself and the Year 2 team hope you enjoy your final week with us in Year 2 
finishing off those special memories in the Infants.  We would like to take this 
opportunity to say how very proud of every single one of you we are, 
especially through these strange times.  

Year 2, we hope you enjoy the special week we have planned for you next 
week and we wish you all the very best as you embark together on your 
new journey into the Juniors. 

Keep Safe. 

Mrs Tracy and the Year 2 Team


